
From: Brandon Mason <brandon.mason@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 6:21 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License No. 0016211 - 2051 Ford Parkway (Tiffany Lounge)

Hello: 

I received the neighborhood notification for the license application referenced above.  I have no objections, but 
in case others do, I am writing to express support for granting the expansion license - particularly extending the 
outdoor service area.  I think outdoor dining adds greatly to the livability and vitality of our neighborhood. 

Thanks, 
Brandon Mason 
2038 Pinehurst Ave  


